
 

Date: 04/09/2020 
C38(2020-21) 
  
To,  
Pre-Primary Parents (Grade Nursery- Sr. Kg)  
 
 

Dear Parents, 

 

Hope children enjoyed their first quarter and for you as parents it would have been a 
first of its kind experience to see them attending online sessions with such ease. With 
your continuous and extended support, feedback and suggestions we will definitely 
keep doing better in every step taken ahead for their bright future.  
 
As we have now begun the second quarter we have reflected and worked on how we 
can further add value in our learner's life focusing on all round development. Looking 
at the new books that you have just received we are now glad to share the better 
version of our timetable where we have clearly mentioned all the activities, subjects 
and permanent google ids.  
 
We request you to kindly make a note of the same.  
 
Thank You  
 
 
 
Yours Truly,  

Monica Jaiswal  

Principal  

Sarvankash Vidya Mandir. 


